
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE 

 
Former Naval Air Station Brunswick 

Brunswick, Maine 
 

 
 
The Naval Facilities Engineering Systems Command Base Realignment and Closure Program 
Management Office (NAVFAC BRAC PMO) announces a scheduled Open House at the former 
Naval Air Station Brunswick (NASB) for Brunswick Landing property owners, tenants, and 
visitors to review land use restrictions associated with individual properties. Attendees are invited 
to talk one-on-one with representatives from the Navy, United States Environmental Protection 
Agency (USEPA), and Maine Department of Environmental Protection (MEDEP) regarding land 
use restrictions at the former NASB.  
 
MEETING INFORMATION 
DATE:     Tuesday, September 19, 2023 
TIME:      4:00 to 6:00 pm 
PLACE:   Midcoast Regional Redevelopment Authority (MRRA) Office Community Room 
                 8 Venture Avenue 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION 
If you are unable to attend the Open House, or wish to discuss property land use restrictions, 
please contact Ms. W. Rachelle Knight, BRAC Environmental Coordinator, BRAC PMO East, 
4911 South Broad Street, Building 679, Philadelphia, PA 19112, via phone at (215) 897-4916, or 
via email at wynette.r.knight.civ@us.navy.mil.   
 
Additional information can be found at the NAVFAC BRAC PMO website 
(https://bracpmo.navy.mil) and MEDEP maintains a website for Brunswick Landing which 
provides environmental restriction for each property. This website can be accessed at: 
 

https://maine.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=03fd1b389b554f5ba3b338fae108b2ee 
 
Associated Finding of Suitability to Transfer/Lease (FOST/FOSL) are located at the Information 
Repository listed below during normal hours of operation:  
 

Curtis Memorial Library 
23 Pleasant Street 

Brunswick, Maine 04011 
(207) 725-5242 
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